
 
 

 
 

COLORADO DIVISION OF INSURANCE 
 

N O T I C E   O F   P U B L I C   H E A R I N G 
 

Notice is hereby given of a public hearing to discuss the workers compensation loss cost 
filing submitted by the National Council on Compensation Insurance.  The hearing will 
be held at: 
 

1:00 PM 
September 17, 2009 

Colorado Division of Insurance – Conference Room B 
1560 Broadway, Suite 850 

Denver, CO 80202 
 
Reasonable accommodation will be provided upon request for persons with disabilities.  
If you are a person with a disability who requires an accommodation to participate in this 
meeting, please notify Patrick Knepler (303) 894-7492, at least one week prior to the 
hearing. 


